
 
 

All-Call Sent out Jan 25, 2022 
 
As you are aware, there has been legal action and a lot of confusion regarding masking in public schools.  
This afternoon there was more court action when the New York State Department of Health filed an 
appeal. The Appellate Court was presented the appeal and a decision has been made.  The Judge issued 
a stay order. In other words, the judge has ruled that the mask requirement remains in effect.  We will 
have more information regarding this important issue in the coming days.  Therefore, masks are still 
required in New York State schools until further notice.  This message and more can be found on our 
school website at www.forestville.com 
 
Thank you, and have a good evening.  


